
September
Fifth
1922.

Hon. L. A. Taschereau, 
Prime Minister,
Quebec,tue.

Dear Sir:-
I was instructed by the Principal to 

acknowledge receipt of your letter of August 29th, 
with reference to the purchase by the Government of 
radium for the use of the University of Montreal.

Sir Arthur left last Friday on the 
Board of Trade continental tour and as your letter 
only arrived that morning he did not have an 
opportunity of answering it. He will communicate 
with you upon hie return to Montreal the first of 
October.

I have the honour to be, 
Sir,

Your obedient servant,

Principal’s Secretary


